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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

COGCC Complaint #200433248 - Water Well Concerns

1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Tue, Jun 2, 2015 at 8:51 AM
To: paintbykrustyllc@yahoo.com
Cc: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Mr. Ramsey,

| received your complaint regarding concerns about your irrigation water well. | am following up to see if you
would like the Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) to review the analytical data you
received from Weld County or if you would like us to collect another sample from the water well.

| also wanted to let you know we recently investigated a complaint at the Triton Water Disposal facility related to
spills. The facility has a monitoring network of seven monitor wells to track shallow groundwater quality. To
date there have been no indications of any impacts to shallow groundwater at the facility.

Your concerns regarding noise will be handled separately by the COGCC Field Inspection Unit. Please let me
know if you would like to have your water well sampled. If you would, please confirm that the Division of Water
Resources Permit #64229 is the correct well.

Thank you,

John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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